
To Photographer or Videographer 

We welcome you to St. Joseph’s and hope we can work 
together to provide a wonderful celebration for our couples 
and their family and friends as well as a record of their fond 
memories.   

Our Parish Wedding Coordinator facilitates the wedding 
preparations, rehearsal and wedding ceremony.  Please check 
in with them when you arrive at the Church for any questions 
or concerns.  

 

PHOTOGRAPHERS AND PICTURE TAKING GUIDELINES:  

• The photographer should be unobtrusive and discreet; please do not 
stop or slow down the wedding procession or enter into the sanctuary; 
the carpeted step area.  

• Video cameras may be set up in the body of the Church, but not in the 
sanctuary area.  Often, the open sections on the sides of church are 
utilized. 

• If you are using our public address system for your audio recording, you 
must be certain that you are not weakening or prohibiting the operation 
of any of the microphones/speakers broadcasting sound to the 
congregation.    

• Once the ceremony begins, there should no movement of any 
photographer; please find a place and stay there throughout the 
ceremony.  

• We extend the time for pictures in Church for a period of 30 minutes 
following the wedding ceremony.  Please assist the couple in organizing 
this time.    

 

Thank you, so much for assisting to make the wedding 
ceremony a sacred and solemn celebration! 

St. Joseph’s Church Pastoral Staff    


